
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 12th January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Let’s celebrate: Golden Leaves 
Nightingales Kingfishers Woodpeckers 

Kai - For getting all his Groot points this week 
and always trying his best 

Chloe M - For writing a fantastic biography of 
Wilma Rudolph. 

Rosie - For working hard in Maths when 
multiplying by 100 

Estelle - For persevering in Maths 
this week with multiplying by 10 

and 100. 
 

Chloe Ch - For showing bravery 
and resilience in PE. 

Omar - For being an enthusiastic learner about 
Wilma Rudolph, creating an excellent biography 

about her life. 
Chloe B - For engaging enthusiastically with 

everything to do with our class assembly, including 
prop-making, staging suggestions, helping with 

slides and so much more! Well done. 
 
 

Let’s Celebrate: Dexter S’s Drumming sponsored success 
 

Dexter in Woodpeckers took part in a Christmas drumming sponsorship activity over the Winter 
holidays.  So far, he had raised £485 for Cancer Research UK, a cause very close to him and his 
family.   
Here is the QR code to his JustGiving Page in case you would like to support his fundraiser.  
 

Woodpeckers class assembly 
 

Congratulations to Woodpeckers on a fantastic class assembly this afternoon – we hope you enjoyed it!  Thank you to 
our parents and carers for helping children to learn their lines – it is so great to have your support. 
Year 4 are proud to present two more class assemblies, which will be Nightingales on 19th January at 2.45pm and 
Kingfishers on 26th January at 2:45pm.   
 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Please take a look at these important dates.   
In particular, we have added the date for our information meeting for the children attending our Residential on 1st – 
3rd May on 6th March.  It will also be recorded for those that cannot attend. 

- Wednesday 6th March 3.30pm Y4 Residential Meeting  
- Wednesday 1st – Friday 3rd May Year 4 Residential to Grosvenor Hall 
- Friday 24th May at 2.45pm Year 4 Residential Assembly 
-  

Payments and Term Fees 
Please note the next instalment date for the residential.  If you have yet to make any other payments as part of the 
plan, do keep up to date with these.  If yo 

- Saturday 27th January 2024 - £70 instalment due 
Next week, we will send our Term fees letter, which will be part of our voluntary contributions towards the Egyptian 
Workshop, which we are very excited about taking place in school on Friday 9th February 2024. 
Our learning 
 

Next week, in Maths, we will be looking at dividing by 10 and 100.  We will spot that it is the same as moving the digits 
1 or 2 place value to the right (instead of the left for x10/100).  Questions we will ask will include: What do you notice 
when dividing by 10/100? Why does this happen?  What happens to the digits when you divide by 10/100? 
 

In English, we will continue our unit on famous sports people, thinking about the use of possessive apostrophes.  We 
will explore the life and accomplishments of a chosen athlete and write our own biography about them. 
 

In Foundation – our History will look at artefacts and secondary sources to research the Ancient Egyptians; our 
Computing will involve creating animations; and in Science, we will be looking at building electrical circuits. 

 

 

Thank you, as every for your support in all aspects of our school curriculum, 
 

Mrs Campain, Mrs Pippin, Miss Mallalieu and Miss Small 
scampain@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
lmallalieu@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
hsmall@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
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